
Sept. 26, 2019 

U.S. Senate  

Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Senator: 

 On behalf of Associated Builders and Contractors, a national trade association representing nearly 21,000 

members from construction and industry-related firms, we write in strong support of the confirmation of 

Eugene Scalia as the next secretary of the U.S. Department of Labor. ABC urges you to vote YES on his 

confirmation and will consider this a “KEY VOTE” for our scorecard on the 116th Congress.  

We are confident Mr. Scalia will embrace DOL’s mission of protecting workers and promoting policies that 

put Americans to work. As a seasoned attorney with positions in the public and private sectors, Mr. Scalia has 

decades of real-world experience working on the issues and challenges that our workers and employers face 

every day. We believe he is the ideal 


